
POLICE INFORMATION

Date:		  12th March 2024
From:		  Oregon State Police
To: 		  Citizens of the Greater Khelson Bay Area
Regards:	 Infectuous Disease Outbreak

In the last days there have been increased reports of an infectuous disease outbreak 
within the Greater Khelson Bay Area that seems to induce aggressive behavior and 
intense aggression, resulting in several reports to the police for battery and assault.

With the infectuous disease outbreak going on, it is recommended to stay at home un-
less otherwise necessitated. For the general protection, the USPHSCC has offered a 
program of distribution for surgical masks for free. To receive your mask package, bring 
your ID and SSN to the hospital parking area, looking for a temporary service area set 
up by the Public Health Service.

We expect additional information to be provided by the Surgeon General in the coming 
weeks and urge to practice caution and circumspect behavior until then.

If you do come into contact with any uncoordinated and hyper-aggressive fellow citi-
zen, step back from the situation and disengage, informing police and the USPHSCC 
official, currently quartered in the Michelle Hulls Memorial Hospital and reachable via 
telephone (503-971-4027) or E-Mail (hector.cardona@usphs.gov). If you find yourself 
attacked, do not hesitate to call the police.

After any altercation with potential infected persons, it is required to inform the local 
hospital (see above for contact information) and recommended that you quarantine 
yourself at home or inform the hospital so you can be quarantined on-site under the 
care of capable doctors.

We ask any citizens to act sensibly in this trying time and remember the lessons 
learned during the Corona Pandemic.

Richard Pleck
Chief of Police, Khelson Bay Police Department


